Bilingual
meeting set

The State Advisory Council
for Bilingual-Bicultural Educa-
tion will be meeting in Bethel
for its second business meeting.
Major items of business include
the upcoming Bilingual Confer-
ence set for April 6, 7, and 8,
1977 at the Anchorage West-
ward Hotel, and the whole
issue of certification for bi-
lingual teachers. The issue the
advisory council will be ex-
ploring is what the basic criteria
should be for bilingual teacher
certification and how such train-
ing can be implemented. The
council would like to invite
suggestions from Tundra Times
readers on this issue.

The advisory council will be
participating in the upcoming
certification conference on Feb-
ruary 15, 16 and 17, 1977 in
Anchorage.  Please  submit
suggestions - to:  Bilingual-Bi-
cultural Education Advisory
Council, 650 W. International
Airport  Road,  Anchorage,
Alaska 99502.




